
Other Transportation Information 
 

 
Transporting Musical Equipment and Other Large Items 
 
Musical instruments, sports equipment, school projects and book bags must be 
able to fit on the student’s lap or under the seat ahead of him/her without 
endangering the safety of other students. No item will be permitted to be in the 
aisle, behind the driver’s seat, blocking any type of emergency exit or taking up 
any part of a seat designated for students. 
 
If these items cannot be placed where described above, the student and/or this 
item will have to be transported to and from school by the parent when these 
items are needed. If these restrictions would prevent your child from taking part 
in music, sports or other activities, please contact your building principal to 
discuss possible solutions.  
 
Cul-de-Sacs 
 
The Tredyffrin/Easttown School District only permits a few large buses to travel 
into certain cul-de-sacs within the district. These buses and cul-de-sacs have 
been approved using very strict safety criteria. Small buses will not be assigned 
for the sole purpose of establishing stops with a cul-de-sac. 
 
Bus Passes 
 
Only students residing within the TE School District are permitted to ride our 
buses. Students from other districts will not be permitted. TE students wishing to 
board or disembark at a stop other than their assigned stop must present a 
school-authorized Bus Pass to the driver. Drivers are not permitted by law to 
allow students to get on or off a school bus at a stop that is not assigned to them 
without authorization from the school.  
 
 

Please see our link on the district website, www.tesd.net, to access 
additional information and forms for Long-Term Alternate Bus 

Assignments and Bus Stop Change Requests. 
 
 
 

Thank you! 
 
 
     


